
RUSH MEMORIAL 

April 2,2008 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Material Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 2 10 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Rush Memorial Hospital, Materials License Number 13-32 145-01, would like to list 
Randall W. Fields, M.D. as its Radiation Safety Officer. Dr. Fields has served as a 
Radiation Safety Officer at Henry County Memorial Hospital, NRC License Number 13- 
17958-01. Please note that we wish to retain Dr. Shidal as an Authorized User on our 
license. 

If there are any questions concerning this license amendment, please contact our nuclear 
medicine consultant Erin Lambert, at 877-3 17-58 1 1. 

Sincerely, 

Brad SmiK 
CEO 

I300 N. Main St., PO Box 608, Rushville, IN 46 I73 
Phone: 765-932-4 I I I w.rushmemorial.com 

http://w.rushmemorial.com
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